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Please consider allowing our fully registered Side by Sides to be used getting to and 

from trails and our camps by using existing roads.  We moved from Washington state 

three years ago, and find trailering the S x S just the few miles to ride such a hassle! 

Please look to Washington, they allow s x s on roads less that 35mph - thank you so 

much. We could use our recreational vehicle more, and not have to load it onto the 

trailer and into the toy hauler just to get across to the trail riding area.  Much 

appreciated!  


